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Visitation Guidelines 

 
Parents, school district representatives, and other individuals connected to our students 
are welcome to visit the school. Visitors should make an appointment with the Principal 
or appropriate staff. Staff of placing districts as well as authorized ISBE staff may visit 
the school as needed without prior notice.  

All visitors must use the main entrance, check-in at the office, and wear a visitor’s ID 
while in the building. Visitors may be asked to show identification. 

 


